
Statement	concerning	Lydford	Sportsfield	Accounts	–	independent	verification


Dear	Richard


Apologies	for	the	delay	in	coming	back	to	you.


In	my	capacity	as	a	Finance	professional	I	have	looked	at	the	bank	statements	and	other	
information	provided.	


I	believe	the	accounts	to	be	true	&	fair.	The	notes	are	clear	and	easy	to	understand.	If	you	need	
anything	else	please	let	me	know.


Kind	regards


Tori	Bearham	BA	(Hons),	MAAT


10/11/24


